
 

          
 

N e w s l e t t e r 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

These are very trying times for all of us.  
Senior Life LLC is open for business – you are not alone.   

585-424-2424 
 

Welcome  to our very first newsletter. We are staying informed on what is happening in Monroe 

County and what is important or helpful for you to know.  
 

QUESTION:  Are nursing homes still taking admissions?    

ANSWER:  Most are, but not all.  
 

QUESTION: If I admit my parent to a nursing home will I be able to visit?  

ANSWER:          All nursing homes are closed for visitors. Some are allowing one visitor on the first day for 
 2 hours to help settle your loved one into the home. They are working quickly to make  
 facetime and skype available to residents.  

 

QUESTION:  If I have a loved one in the hospital, am I allowed to visit?  

ANSWER: Maternity: 1 person is allowed  
  End of life: 1 person is allowed  
              Children:     2 guardians are allowed.  
  If you are the visitor as above, once you leave the patient room you must leave the hospital. 
  No other visitors are allowed. Check in phone calls to staff and phone calls to your loved one  

are recommended at this time.  
 

QUESTION:  How in the world are we supposed to manage?  

ANSWER:  Senior Life LLC will continue to bring you information and tips.  
  We are currently booking phone consultation appointments.  
   

Please refer to the attachments:  
  Limits when buying groceries  
  Grocers who make home deliveries  
 

We are here to help –       Jennifer,  Dawn and Christine             585-424-2424 
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